Be informed. Be curious. Be heard.

Each week, VotesforSchools creates resources for teachers to support them in having topica,
controversial or emotional discussions with their pupils. At the end of the session, children are
given a chance to vote and comment on the subject. VotesforSchools typically has 30,000
children voting each week, and they get to work in making sure that those voices are heard and
responded to; and go on to have impact on practice and policy.

We are delighted to be supporting Pupil Voice Week and would like to offer both the chance to
download some free debate resources and a special 10% discount on a year’s subscription to
the platform. Just reach out to info@votesforschools.com quoting Tootoot and we will arrange
that for you.
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